
 

 

 

 

 

July / August 2019  
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters, 
 
       We are so thankful for all your prayers 
and support over the last two months! 
Many have sent emails, texts, and special 
gifts to let us know that they were praying 
for us and the arrival of our new baby. 
Finally, he is here! Hudson Michael was 
born on August 15th , weighing 7lbs and 10 oz. Both mom and baby 
are doing well and after several weeks of recovery, we are ready 
to get back on the road for our fall meetings. 
       Now that Hudson has joined our family, we can begin working 
on our paperwork to get into Bolivia. There are many steps in this 
long process, and we are praying that they will go smoothly. We 
only have a few days at home scattered throughout the fall, and 
these will be our windows of time to try and complete all that we 
need to do.  
       August has been a slower month as far as meetings due to the 
anticipated arrival of our little man. Despite the lighter schedule, 
we gained several supporting churches, and we are just about 90% 
committed support! We are preparing for a busy fall and are 
excited to watch as God continues to supply the needed support. 
By our next letter at the beginning of November, we hope to be 
able to tell you that we have purchased our plane tickets for next 
year!   
        Please continue to pray for the political situation going on in 
Bolivia. Their upcoming elections will likely cause many problems as 
tensions and protests escalate. We ask you to pray that the country 
will settle down quickly, and that God will preserve religious 
freedom and democracy in Bolivia. 
 
Your servants for Christ’s sake, 
The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia  

   
 Prayer requests: 
 ---------------------- 

-Safety and health 
during travels 

- To Reach 100% 
support 

- To Reach our    
Startup Fund Goal   

      
 
     Praises: 
---------------------- 

- Safe Arrival of 
Hudson 

- New Support! 

- Busy Fall Calendar 

 

 

 

 

 


